
                                                                                    

                            JACKSONVILLE RETIRED FIREFIGHTERS ASSOCIATION 

                                                                           NEWSLETTER 

                                   FOR ALL WIDOWS OF FIRE FIGHTERS 

1st Quarterly Newsletter – 2017 

All our Thanks for being the Fire-wife behind the Fireman. 

 Another Happy Birthday to all our Widows from the previous and current 1st and 

                               present quarter months.   

                                 Lucy Dukes – 01/15                                    Mary Ann Ray -  05/16      

                                Debbie Tarkington – 01/15                        Peggy Hendrix - 05/29 

                                Wanda Sneed – 01/16                                 Mary Ann Cromartie – 05/26 

                                Elizabeth Leggett – 02/10                          Sonya Rease – 06/04 

                                Karen Love – 03/17                                     Jeannie Parrish – 06/15 

                                Kathy Grant – 03/19                                    

                                Annette Haddock – 03/21 

 

We are saddened by the loss of these three Widows: 

Sara “Boots” Phillips    October 12, 2016 

Frances Bird                   January 12, 2017 

Verne Watkins               Unknown Date:  2016 

 

For ease of viewing, all Widows with computers can access the www.jaxrfa.com website and simply click on the 

blue link to left of screen “Our Widows” and you will be able to view the newsletter and past luncheon events 

with pictures.  This site is maintained by Buddy Harris, our web master. 

Attached is your invitation to the Annual JRFA Widow’s Luncheon. 

 

http://www.jaxrfa.com/
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          ANNUAL JACKSONVILLE RETIRED FIREFIGHTER’S WIDOWS LUNCHEON 

 

               DATE:   TUESDAY,  MARCH 21, 2017 

                

               TIME:    10:00 AM  (LUNCH SERVED AT 12:00 NOON TILL ?) 

 

               PLACE:   JFRD FIRE FIGHTER’S HALL (Church across from Union Office 

                               or old # 8 Fire Station located at 625 Stockton Street) 

 

               Food will prepared by Robert Tarkington; Charlie Geiger; Todd Buchanan  

               and Danny Foote.  And Linda Treadwell is preparing her favorite soup. 

 

                If anyone has issues with transportation to and from the luncheon, 

                Please do not hesitate to contact Wayne Doolittle @ (904) 228-9795. 

 

                Prizes will be awarded during the Luncheon.  

 

                Your departed Fire Fighters will be honored by the JFRD Honor 

                Guard and the Bags & Pipes Brigade. 

                                                                                                                       



                 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                       

                 

 

  

 

 

 


